
REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL South Gate, CA 

“WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  - Ephesians 5:8 

April 15, 2019 

 

THIS WEEK….  

 

Tue., 4/16 P.E. –  bring clothes 
    

Wed., 4/17 No chapel – no chapel uniform 

  Report cards sent home 
     

Thu., 4/18 Maundy Thursday –  Chapel 9 AM 

                             (Chapel uniform not necessary) 

  Free Dress  -  1:00 PM dismissal  

                             No P.E. 

 

Fri., 4/19 Good Friday – NO SCHOOL 

 

                            
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

 

Mon.-Fri., 4/22-26 Easter vacation – NO SCHOOL 

 

Mon., 4/29  School resumes 

 

Fri., 5/10  Gr. 3-8 field trip 

                                           to Griffith Observatory 

 
 

Service Hours Reminder 

Just a reminder that parents are responsible for 

performing 15 service hours by May 15. Unfulfilled 

hours will be billed at $10 per hour. See Miss JoAnn or 

your child’s teacher for service hour suggestions. 

 

YEARBOOKS will go on sale the week of April 29 (when 

we get back from Easter vacation). If you have not 

already paid for yours, the cost is $25. Watch for more 

information. 

Remember – Thursday is 1:00 PM 

dismissal and there is no school on Friday. 
 

Team Redeem – Relay for Life Breakfast 

Thanks to the generosity of the many people who 

came to church yesterday and stayed for breakfast, 

Team Redeem raised $500 for The American Cancer 

Society – Relay for Life effort! Many, many thanks to 

those of you who attended and contributed! 

 

Hot Lunch Menu for Week of April 29 

As of today, we do not have a hot lunch menu ready 

for the week after Easter vacation. We will try to email 

to families a menu next week. We apologize for any 

inconvenience or confusion. 

 

Special Service June 9 

A special service of celebration and thanksgiving is 

being planned for Sunday, June 9, at 9:00 AM, as we 

prepare to observe the closing of Redeemer Lutheran 

School after nearly 70 years of operation. A time of 

fellowship and light food in the gym will follow. Watch 

for more information.         
 

 

From the Principal 

It was great having so many students and their families 

in church yesterday for Palm Sunday worship. The kids 

did an OUTSTANDING job singing…God was glorified, 

and God’s people were edified! Some of the kids even 

sang along with the organist as she played “What a 

Friend We Have in Jesus” while they walked out of 

church at the end of the service! I don’t think kids 

realize how powerful their witness is when they stand 

and sing for the Lord. Thank you, parents, for sharing 

your children with us! I pray that your families’ Easter 

celebrations are filled with joy…He is risen! He is risen 

indeed! Alleluia! 

                                                      -Mr. Pat Gagan 
 


